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Dear Senators, 

 

I am an occupational medicine physician with a solo private practice caring for the 

injured workers of my community. The corporate practice of medicine is already upon 

us, with invisible, unethical pressures put upon doctors by their non-medical 

administrators to prioritize the shareholders' bottom line over our sacred Hippocratic 

Oath. I see this every day in my practice, with my patients having their work injuries 

dismissed as "non-industrial" or being outright accused of lying by the corporate 

clinical chains they go to for their care. I urge you to support this bill and help us evict 

Wall Street from the doctor-patient relationship. Thank you. 

 

Matthew Kiok, MD MPH 

Chief Physician 

Oasis Occupational Medicine 


